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From: Comar, Manny
Sent: Thursday, July 05, 2012 4:47 PM
To: TurkeyCOL Resource
Subject: FW: FPL Letter L-2012-257 Dated 25JUN12: NRC June 2010 Environmental Audit Revised 

Supplemental Information Request Response 2 Part 2
Attachments: L-2012-257 Dated 25JUN12 Revised Env Audit Information Need H-63 Response.pdf

 
 

From: Orthen, Richard [mailto:Richard.Orthen@fpl.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2012 2:07 PM 
To: Williamson, Alicia; Matthews, David; Maher, William; Comar, Manny; Stewart, Scott; McCree, Victor 
Subject: FPL Letter L-2012-257 Dated 25JUN12: NRC June 2010 Environmental Audit Revised Supplemental Information 
Request Response 2 Part 2 
 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission  
Attn:  Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001  

Re:   Florida Power & Light Company 
Proposed Turkey Point Units 6 and 7 
Docket Nos. 52-040 and 52-041 
NRC June 2010 Environmental Audit  
Revised Supplemental Information Request Response 2 Part 2 

References: 

1. FPL Letter L-2010-295 to NRC dated December 15, 2010, NRC June 2010 Environmental 
Audit Supplemental Information Request Response 2 Part 2, Attachment 10 – Environmental 
Audit Data and Information Need No. H-63 

2. FPL Letter L-2012-256 to NRC dated June 25, 2012, Response to NRC Request for Additional 
Information Letter 120510 (RAI 6384 Rev. 1) Related to ESRP Section 5.2 – Water Related 
Impacts 

 

The purpose of this letter is to provide the revised response to Environmental Audit and Data 
Information Need No. H-63 (Reference 1), as indicated in Reference 2. The Attachment replaces 
Reference 1. 

 
 
Richard F. Orthen 
Principal Licensing Engineer 
New Nuclear Projects NNP/JB B3314 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL  33408-0420 
o(561) 691-7512 
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Proposed Turkey Point Units 6 and 7 
Docket Nos. 52-040 and 52-041 
L-2012-257 Page 2 of 2 

Attachment:  Response to Environmental Audit Data and Information Need 
 No. H-63, Rev. 1 

cc:
PTN 6 & 7 Project Manager, AP1000 Projects Branch 1, USNRC DNRL/NRO 
Regional Administrator, Region II, USNRC 
Senior Resident Inspector, USNRC, Turkey Point Plant 3 & 4



Proposed Turkey Point Units 6 and 7 
Docket Nos. 52-040 and 52-041 
Response to Environmental Audit Data and Information Need No. H-63, Rev. 1 
L-2012-257 Attachment Page 1 of 1 

SRP Section: Environmental Report Section 5.3 – Cooling System Impacts
Question from Environmental Audit Data and Information Needs 
NRC RAI Number: Environmental Audit Data and Information Need No.  H-63 
FPL will provide revisions, if any, to documentation regarding the operation of the 
radial wells as a result of the ongoing and soon to be completed reliability study for 
reclaimed water. 

FPL RESPONSE:
The Reclaimed Water Reliability Study was not completed and therefore cannot be 
available for inspection in the Reading Room.
This response is PLANT SPECIFIC. 
References:
None
ASSOCIATED COLA REVISIONS:
None
ASSOCIATED ENCLOSURES:  
None


